
 

For the attention of JASPREET CHANA : 

 

Dear Sirs, 

As owners of Flats 74 , 77, 39 and 26, we would like to strongly object to the planning 
application number 2025/0084/P,  made for storage units at the rear of the Blair Court building. 
If not stopped, this project will present a serious security risk for the residents of Blair Court. 

 

Yours Faithfully  

Azadeh and Giuseppe Medaglia ( Flats 74, 77, 39 ) 

Maryam and Tamuchin Shahrokh ( Flat 26 ). 

 


